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I oppose this bill.  I have a well on my property that has been inspected, maintained, 

and used for my personal use for years.  I have a septic system that was also 

inspected prior to my purchase, and has regularly been inspected since.  Both are my 

cost to inspect and maintain.  I do not authorize the state to do this, nor do I have the 

funds in my budget to pay for more fees and costs to the state to do what I already 

have done.  My use does not require a new meter on my well, which is ridiculous 

anyway.  While I support measures to protect our limited ground water, I do not 

support yet more government over reach to do so.  Stay off of my property and out of 

my bank account!  I urge the senators to vote no on this bill.  Thank you. 


